
 
 
Good Day all BBRGC Members 
 
Many things are already getting organised as we get prepared for the AGM scheduled for 23 April 
2022. 
Today are being shared with you the 2022/23 hunting season authorisation from CFB Borden Comd 
and thus the 2022 Bow/Crossbow Deer hunting regulations, the 2022 Controlled Deer hunting 
regulations and the 2022 Spring & Fall Wild Turkey hunting regulations. These documents are also 
available on the newsletter section of the website for viewing. 
 
A WORD FROM YOUR ARCHERY DIRECTORS 
Work party request for volunteers 
 
Please come out and help to move our 3D archery targets from storage back out and into the proper 
location at the outdoor archery range. This will take us around 3 hrs that will go against your work 
required hours.  If you happen to have an ATV and a trailer, please bring it also if you have one please 
bring a wheel barrel or two should we not get any ATV/trailers. As well please dress for the weather 
including bug spray, gloves and a wet weather type of footwear. Also a hat and sun protection should 
be considered. 
 
Here is the plan: 
 
What: Work party needed for moving 3D archery targets at the outdoor range 
 
When: Saturday 16 Apr 2022 at 09:00 hrs  
 
Where: Outdoor archery range however please meet at gate 29 NLT 08:50. 
 
Contact: George Warner Assistant Archery Director, 705-772-4559 

Conrad Bourque, Archery Director, 705-716-5539 
 
bbrgc.archeryd@gmail.com if you are planning to attend 
Hope to see you there. 
 
COMMUNICATIONS DIRECTOR 
It came to my attention that several emails sent to members on the mailing list were not making it to 
their destinations.  Many of you have contacted me to let me know and I thank you for that.  I have yet 
to determine the reason why this is happening, as your addresses are all on the list.  Please be assured 
that I am taking this situation very seriously and am actively working to find a long-term solution. 
 


